"Lost" Perfins Dave Hill.

Looking through back copies of the early Perfin Society
Bulletins there are two perfins mentioned which have never been
illustrated. They are WILKS/BROS and NIGHT/MAIL.

Roy is wunable to include these in the new catalogues because
of lack of details. If any member has either of these perfins,

please report, with photocopy or actual stamp, to Roy Gault.
* * * * *
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